Duke University

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIOLOGY BOX 90088 DURHAM, NC 27708-0088

LYNN SMITH-LOVIN
ROBERT L. WILSON PROFESSOR OF SOCIOLOGY

FAX: (919) 660-5623 E-MAIL: SMITHLOV@SOC.DUKE.EDU

TELEPHONE: (919) 660-5786

February 18, 2009

Professor Peter Lange Provost Office of the Provost 220 Allen Building Campus

Dear Peter,

I am writing to inform you of action taken at the February 18th meeting of the Academic Programs Committee regarding the proposal to change the name of the Film/Video/Digital Program to the Program in the Arts of the Moving Image (AMI). The committee voted unanimously to approve the name change as a more elegant, succinct way to refer to this important program. Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the review process.

Sincerely,

Lynn Smith-Lovin

Robert L. Wilson Professor of Sociology Chair, Academic Programs Committee

cc: Gregson Davis

Kevin Moore George McLendon John Simon

Sharon Peters